
 

 

Florence Food Distribution 
Oct 30 was the last visit of the year to Florence for the Inn of 
the Good Shepherd Food Truck. However, that’s not the 
end of fresh and frozen food for those who need it here! 
We will be at St Matthew’s Hall, 6218 Fansher Street, to 
distribute the meat/veg we have been able to store for the 
winter from 1:30 to 2 pm on  

November 13 
November 27 
December 11 
December 18 

A schedule for the New Year will be provided on December 
18 when we know what is available.  
Come by to pick up a few things, or just to see what’s up! 


